FEDERAL RESERVE BANK

OF DALLAS

Dallas Texas, June 10, 1963

To the Bank Addressed:

As mentioned in our circular letter of March 6, 1963, this bank has on
order high-speed equipment for the electronic processing of checks, which
is scheduled to be installed during October of this year.

To assist in the testing of our sorting programs, it would be very
helpful to us at this time if we had specimen checks drawn on each bank
located in our territory. Therefore, it would be appreciated if you will send
us ten or fifteen blank checks from your check stock which have been pre-
printed with your MICR transit number. If you desire, these checks may
be stamped “canceled” or “void”; however, please do not perforate them.
It is suggested that the blank checks be enclosed with your next cash
letter remittance.

Your participation in the MICR Program is sincerely appreciated.

Yours very truly,

Watrous H. Irons
President
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